Veliz, Kim

From:

Rebecca Bazeley <rebeccabazeley@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, November 26, 2018 10:55 AM

To:

City Recorder

Subject:

Aurora Airport

November 26, 2018

Dear City of Wilsonville,

Thank you for taking the time to look into the planned 1000 foot runway lengthening improvement at the Aurora Airport.

Please register my strong support for this runway lengthening and for the substantial increase in safety it will provide to the aircraft operating off the Aurora Airport and to the surrounding areas.

Thank you,

Rebecca Bazeley 11814 SW Barber St Wilsonville OR 97070